
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2008 
 
 
Sent by; e-mail 
 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers 

Board File No.: EB-2008-0150 
 
Please be advised that Horizon Utilities Corporation is interested in participating in the above 
consultation.  Horizon Utilities will not be requesting cost eligibility. 
 
Please direct all correspondence to the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(Original Signed by Cameron McKenzie) 
 
 
Cameron McKenzie       
Director, Regulatory Services      
Horizon Utilities Corporation  
55 John Street North 
Hamilton, ON 
L8R 3M8 
     
905-317-4785        
cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com    

mailto:cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com

